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Comments: I am very concerned about the Sandia Peak ski area coaster impacting the flora and fauna in the

area. As a frequent hiker in the Sandias I think the coaster noise would disturb the quiet atmosphere I enjoy

when hiking. The attraction will increase traffic on the crest road. I do not approve of the project going forward.


